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14 DEC 1979

Docket No. 99900100/79-02

Li::11 torque Corporation
Attn: !!r. T. Migno;;na
Vice President and General Manager
5114 Woodall Road
Lynchburg, Virginia 24502

Centlemen:

Thank you for your letter of December 3, 1979, in recponse to our

letter dated October 31, 1979, with an enclosure. 'Je have no further

questions at this time. We vill review your corrective action durinr;

a future inspection.

Sincerely.

Uldia Potapovn, Chief
Vendor Inspection Taranch
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